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____________________________________________________________________ 

           8th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to announce upcoming educational trips to Shanghai, China, for pupils aged 6-11 years and their 

parents, scheduled for 5th April 2025 - 12th April 2025 and 26th December 2025 – 4th January 2026. You can choose 

either date.  

This 8-day adventure will give your children the opportunity to experience the vibrant city of Shanghai, while also 

strengthening our school’s international partnership with the PCC Group, a prestigious trilingual educational 

institution based in Shanghai. 

Key Details: 

• Trip Destination: Shanghai, China 

• Duration: 8 days, 7 nights 

• Dates: 5 April 2025 – 12 April 2025 or  26 December 2025 – 4 January 2026 

• Ages: 6-11 years 

• Accommodation, activities, and most meals: Covered, please refer to the detailed itinerary. 
 

As part of our partnership with the PCC Group, the trip will include exciting and educational activities that promote 

cultural exchange between our students and their peers in Shanghai. This is an excellent opportunity for children to 

learn about Chinese culture, make international friendships, and broaden their global understanding. 

Costs: 
The cost of the trip is as follows: 

• £500 per adult 

• £350 per child (after a £150 scholarship has been provided for each student, reducing the total from £500 to 
£350) 

 
This fee covers accommodation, meals, and activities throughout the trip. Parents are also responsible for the cost of 

flights and visa application fees. We will assist in the visa application process to ensure it is handled smoothly. 

We will hold an information session to discuss the trip itinerary, provide further details on the visa process, and 

answer any questions you may have. You will receive the date and time of this session shortly. 

This trip is a unique opportunity as part of our ongoing international partnership with the PCC Group, designed to 

offer a culturally enriching experience for children aged 6-11. It promises to be an unforgettable learning 

opportunity for both students and parents. 

If you are interested in joining us on this exciting journey, please feel free to contact Helenyan1021@gmail.com 

 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 



 

Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                  
 

We are also hosting a camp this winter, if you have not got any plans for this Christmas or have already planned to 

visit China this winter, please let Helen know, PCC will be happy to arrange a trip in Shanghai for you for free.  

We look forward to sharing this exciting adventure with you and your children! 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Dean 
Head Teacher 


